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Mark 13:8  "There will be earthquakes in place after place"

Joel 3:16  "Yahweh's voice will roar from Zion and thunder from Jerusalem, and the heavens and the earth will shake. But Yahweh will be a refuge for his people, a strong fortress for the people of Israel."

Haggai 2:6  "For thus says Yahweh of hosts: Yet once more, in a little while, I will shake the heavens and the earth and the sea and the dry land"

Isaiah 13:13  "Therefore I will make the heavens tremble, and the earth will be shaken out of its place, at the wrath of Yahweh of hosts in the day of his fierce anger."

Hebrews 12:26-27  "At that time his voice shook the earth, but now he has promised, “Once more I will shake not only the earth but also the heavens.”[a] 27 The words “once more” indicate the removing of what can be shaken—that is, created things—so that what cannot be shaken may remain.

May 2016

May 1st    5.1 magnitude earthquake strikes SSE of Isangel, Vanuatu
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005cvg

May 2nd    5.1 magnitude earthquake strikes NNE of Whakatane, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005cwv

May 2nd    5.9 magnitude earthquake strikes Nw of Pulaupanggung, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005cwv

May 2nd    5.3 magnitude earthquake strikes SW of Merizo Village, Guam
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005cyc

May 2nd    5.1 magnitude earthquake strikes SSE of Bristol Island, South Sandwich Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005czb

May 2nd    5.1 magnitude earthquake strikes SE of Kokopo, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005czi

May 2nd    5.1 magnitude earthquake strikes Central East Pacific Rise
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005d0b

May 3rd    5.6 magnitude earthquake strikes E of Shikotan, Russia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005d6s

May 3rd    5.2 magnitude earthquake strikes Pacific Antarctic Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005d7k

May 3rd    5.0 magnitude earthquake strikes SW of Lakatoro, Vanuatu
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005dif

May 4th    5.0 magnitude earthquake strikes SSE of Buldir Island, Alaska
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005diz

May 4th    5.7 magnitude earthquake strikes NW of Port-Olry, Vanuatu
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005dme

May 4th    Surveillance video captures moment of 4.6 Magnitude earthquake in Gejiu, SW China
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4eggQGYRBZo

May 5th    More earthquakes expected on east coast of USA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZxQ_KsZN3o8

May 5th    5.3 magnitude earthquake strikes SSE of Sayhut, Yemen
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005dz1

May 5th    5.3 magnitude earthquake strikes Central East Pacific Rise
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005dzs

May 5th    5.1 magnitude earthquake strikes NM of Kota Ternate, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005e5j

May 5th    5.6 magnitude earthquake strikes SW of Tomatian, Mexico
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005e62

May 6th    Oklahoma is being rattled by an unprecedented surge in earthquakes
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=eAI_0TLRwec

May 6th    Southern zone of San Andreas earthquake fault is long overdue
http://www.nydailynews.com/news/national/san-andreas-fault-ready-expert-warns-major-earthquake-article-1.2626049

May 6th    5.1 magnitude earthquake strikes SSW of Kotaagung, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005e76
 
May 7th    5.6 magnitude earthquake strikes SW of San Patricio, Mexico
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005el7

May 7th    5.0 magnitude earthquake strikes SSW of San Patricio, Mexico
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005f1x

May 7th    5.0 magnitude earthquake strikes W of Panguna, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005fn9

May 7th    5.1 magnitude earthquake strikes WSW of Pangai, Tonga
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005fnq

May 7th    5.2 magnitude earthquake strikes W of Makurazaki, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005fp7

May 7th    5.2 magnitude earthquake strikes ESE of Lambasa, Fiji
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005fq9

May 7th    5.1 magnitude earthquake strikes Central Mid-Atlantic Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005fr3

May 8th    5.9 magnitude earthquake strikes NE Pinotepa de Don Luis, , Mexico
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005ftw

May 9th    5.5 magnitude earthquake strikes Balleny Islands Region
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005g1a

May 9th    5.0 magnitude earthquake strikes NNW of Visokoi Island, South Georgia & S. Sandwich Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005g1v

May 9th    5.0 magnitude earthquake strikes NW of Saumiaki, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005g2d

May 9th    5.0 magnitude earthquake strikes Southern Mid-Atlantic Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005g2e

May 9th    5.2 magnitude earthquake strikes WSW of Bamboo Flat, India
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005g2n

May 10th    5.0 magnitude earthquake strikes Reykjanes Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005gcs

May 11th    5.5 magnitude earthquake strikes NW of Gyamotang, China
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005gf4

May 11th    5.2 magnitude earthquake strikes W. of Ovalle, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005gih

May 11th    5.0 magnitude earthquake strikes SSW of Murupara, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005giu

May 12th    5.6 magnitude earthquake strikes NE of Su’ao, Taiwan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005gpt

May 12th    5.5 magnitude earthquake strikes ENE of Su’ao, Taiwan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005gq4

May 12th    5.0 magnitude earthquake strikes S of Shikotan, Russia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005gqr 

May 13th    5.4 magnitude earthquake strikes WSW of Qila Abdullah, Pakistan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005h1a 

May 13th    5.5 magnitude earthquake strikes WSW of Qila Abdullah, Pakistan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005h1j

May 13th    5.1 magnitude earthquake strikes NE of Su’ao, Taiwan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005h1u

May 13th    5.1 magnitude earthquake strikes SE of Pondaguitan, Philippines
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005h39

May 13th    5.2 magnitude earthquake strikes South of the Fiji Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005h3z

May 13th    5.0 magnitude earthquake strikes WSW of Burtunay, Russia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005hax

May 13th    5.3 magnitude earthquake strikes Northern East Pacific Rise
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005hf5

May 14th    Earthquake causes 20 meter deep hole in Tibet
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=k_-4KMmSFNM

May 14th    5.3 magnitude earthquake strikes SW of Kuripan, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005hg9

May 15th    5.4 magnitude earthquake strikes NNW of Talkeenta, Alaska
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/ak13582723

May 15th    5.1 magnitude earthquake strikes NNW of Port-Olry, Vanuatu
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005hiy

May 15th    5.4 magnitude earthquake strikes SE of Nikolski, Alaska
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005hjm

May 16th    5.9 magnitude earthquake strikes E of Ile Hunter, New Caledonia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005hmu

May 16th    5.0 magnitude earthquake strikes NE of Dhahab, Egypt
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005hn2

May 16th    5.3 magnitude earthquake strikes WNW of Lautoka, Fiji
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005hqn

May 16th    5.4 magnitude earthquake strikes W of Iwai, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005hqy 

May 17th    5.2 Magnitude earthquake strikes SE of Iwo Jima, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005hv9

May 17th    5.1 Magnitude earthquake strikes SSW of Kokopo, Papua new Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005hvw

May 17th    5.1 Magnitude earthquake strikes E of Fying Fish Cove, Christmas Island
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005i2t

May 17th    6.7 Magnitude earthquake strikes WNW of Rosa Zarate, Ecuador
http://www.usatoday.com/story/news/world/2016/05/18/67-magnitude-earthquake-strikes-ecuador/84529784/

May 17th    5.1 Magnitude earthquake strikes SSW of Andalgala, Argentina
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005ili

May 18th    5.3 Magnitude earthquake strikes WSW of San Antonio de los Cobres, Argentina
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005i77

May 18th    5.3 Magnitude earthquake strikes Southern East Pacific Rise
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005i8e

May 18th    6.8 Magnitude earthquake strikes NW of Rosa Zarate, Ecuador
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005i9n

May 20th    5.0 Magnitude earthquake strikes Mid Indian Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005iqh

May 20th    5.2 Magnitude earthquake strikes S Kuril’sk, Russia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005iti

May 20th    5.0 Magnitude earthquake strikes NE of Kainantu, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005itn

May 20th    5.9 Magnitude earthquake strikes Northern Territory, Australia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005iyk

May 21st    5.5 Magnitude earthquake strikes S of Hachijo-jima, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005j3l

May 21st    5.0 Magnitude earthquake strikes ENE of Pingtung, Taiwan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005j5r

May 22nd    5.1 Magnitude earthquake strikes WNW of Gyangkar, China
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005j6b

May 22nd    5.1 Magnitude earthquake strikes ESE of Xegar, China
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005j6d

May 22nd    5.0 Magnitude earthquake strikes W of Ovalle, Chile
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005j7v

May 22nd    5.5 Magnitude earthquake strikes WNW of Tartagal, Argentina
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005j84

May 22nd    5.0 Magnitude earthquake strikes SW of Pasaco, Guatemala
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005j8b

May 23rd    5.2 Magnitude earthquake strikes  W of Cintalapa de Figueroa, Mexico
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005jdq 
 
May 24th    5.0 Magnitude earthquake strikes  NNE of Bani Baki, Yemen
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10005jn7

May 25th    5.4 Magnitude earthquake strikes  S of Palaikastron, Greece
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005xrv

May 26th    5.2 Magnitude earthquake strikes  S of Moyogalpa, Nicaragua
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005xzn

May 26th    5.0 Magnitude earthquake strikes  in the Timor Sea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005y32

May 26th    5.1 Magnitude earthquake strikes  SSE of L’Esperance Rock, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005y32

May 27th     5.9 Magnitude earthquake strikes  SSE of Naze, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005yd1

May 27th    6.4 Magnitude earthquake strikes  S of Ndoi Island, Fiji
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005yd7

May 27th    5.0 Magnitude earthquake strikes  SNW of Port Vila, Vanuatu
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005yf7

May 27th    5.2 Magnitude earthquake strikes  WNW of Campoverde, Peru
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005ygb

May 27th    5.2 Magnitude earthquake strikes  SSE of Kokopo, Papua New Guinea
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005yim

May 28th    5.2 Magnitude earthquake strikes  Central Mid-Atlantic 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005yqi

May 28th    6.6 Magnitude earthquake strikes  SEE of Ndoi Island, Fiji 
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005yqp

May 28th    7.2 Magnitude earthquake strikes  NNE of Visokoi Island, S. Georgia & S. Sandwich Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005ysu

May 28th    5.0 Magnitude earthquake strikes  E of Alleu, Eart Timor
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005ywn

May 28th    5.2 Magnitude earthquake strikes  SSW of Lakhdarta, Algeria
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005yxt

May 29th    5.0 Magnitude earthquake strikes  Northern Mid-Atlantic Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005yzt

May 29th    5.1 Magnitude earthquake strikes  WNW of Saumlaki, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005z20

May 30th    5.7 Magnitude earthquake strikes  S of Raoul Island, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005z5g

May 30th    5.2 Magnitude earthquake strikes  Southern Mid-Atlantic Ridge
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005z5m

May 30th    5.2 Magnitude earthquake strikes  ESE of Hirara, Japan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005z67

May 30th    5.4 Magnitude earthquake strikes  S of Raoul Island, New Zealand
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005z6d

May 30th    5.1 Magnitude earthquake strikes  SE of Amahai,, Indonesia
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005z9v

May 31st    6.4 Magnitude earthquake strikes ENE of Keeling, Taiwan
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005zay

May 31st    5.5 Magnitude earthquake strikes Kuril Islands
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005zc8

May 31st    5.7 Magnitude earthquake strikes S of Chignik Lake, Alaska
http://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20005zfx
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